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Attention
Sally Robins
Reference
     


Sender
John Cook
Centre
Corporate Office, Brighton


CC
Anne Pavey, Michelle Atkinson, Ian Moore, Tilly Aston Heritage Committee
Date
11 July 2000


Subject
"A Mark In Time"

Memorandum

Stonnington City Council has a program of marking historical sites in the City of Stonnington with plaques. The first one was opened by Peter Costello at the Malvern Tram Depot last week.

The thought crossed my mind it would be good to have a plaque, which can be mounted on a bollard etc, to be unveiled at the opening of the National Information Centre next year. The plaque would recognize the historical significance of the Kooyong site to the blind community eg first blind cricket ground in the world, first Low Vision Clinic in Australia, the first day centre etc.

Would you review “A Mark In Time” guidelines (attached) and ascertain whether such a proposal fits the guidelines and what it should cover. Would you prepare a draft submission for approval by the end of August.

John Cook

Attach

